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Rep. Zamarripa Statement on DATCP Secretary Nomination 
 

MADISON – Today State Representative JoCasta Zamarripa (D-Milwaukee) released the following 

statement on Senate Republicans partisan rejection of Brad Pfaff for Secretary of the Department of 

Agriculture, Trade, Consumer Protection (DATCP): 

 

“One of Wisconsin’s largest and most important industries is in crisis, and we need a leader with the 

experience and qualifications to lead DATCP and help farmers. Brad Pfaff has the know-how and 

commitment to Wisconsin’s farms that we need, yet Senate Republicans have turned this into a partisan 

fight. I implore the Senate—put aside petty squabbles and do what’s right for our state’s farmers.” 
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